
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 15th January 2021 

 
 

 
Dear parents and carers of Sycamore class, 
 
 
Your child’s class teacher, Miss Horvatova, is still unwell. Sycamore class children will continue to 
join Hazel class for their daily Google Meets.  
 
Their daily work will still be posted on their class blog and they should continue to post completed 
work there for the Year 5 team and their classmates to see. The class blog will now be monitored 
by the Miss Horvatova. She is very eager to make contact with the class again. She will be 
commenting on work posted on the blog from Monday. 
 
 
If you have any questions about this, please contact me through the school office. 
Yours faithfully 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
Mrs Carpenter 
Head of School (Upper) 
 


